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January 11, 2023

January 11: Chess Club Meeting

January 13: PSA Family Fun Night

January 16: No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 23: School Board Meeting

January 29: Catholic Schools Week Open House

Chess Club
We will be starting a chess club here at school.  If your child is interested or if you would like to

learn more about our chess club, we will have our first meeting TONIGHT, 1/11 at 6pm.  Our

plan is to meet on Wednesdays from 6pm to 7pm.  Hope to see you there.

PSA News
Our next PSA Family Night is Friday, January, 13 from 6:00-7:30 pm. It will be a Winter

Wonderland theme night with crafts, hot chocolate, and games. RSVP to

cwoodiel@olqpbethalto.org with how many kids and adults will be attending so we can plan

accordingly.

Auction News
Tickets are now on sale for the School Auction. Our auction is on Saturday, 2/18/23. Tickets are

$35 each and include dinner, soda, beer, and wine. It is always a fun time and this year's theme

is 80’s & 90’s, Glam & Grunge. Send in the number of tickets needed and money in an envelope

marked “Auction Tickets” and we will send your tickets home with your child. Tables can be

reserved for a complete order of 8 tickets.

Donations are due by 2/1 and can be dropped off at the school or church office.

Hot Lunch
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Hot lunch orders are due by Thursday, 1/12 at 9am for the week of January 16-20th. Pay

for the entire month or just pay/order for a week at a time. You can find the January menu on the

school website.

February menus are coming home this week.

Catholic Schools Week
School students have the opportunity to lead masses to kick off Catholic Schools Week the

weekend of January 28-29. If your student is interested in having a part at the January 28 4:30,

January 29 8:30, or January 29 10:30 masses, please email Mrs. Waldo at

awaldo@olqpbethalto.org.

Catholic Schools Week runs from Sunday, 1/29 to Friday 2/3/23. Details on plans and

permission slips for Catholic Schools Week will be coming home this week.  Permission slips

are due back on Friday, 1/20/23.

Knights Free Throw Championship
The Knights of Columbus is once again sponsoring a Free Throw Contest. Entry Forms will be

going home this week. If your child is interested in participating, please send the form back to

school by Tuesday, January 17.  The contest will take place during PE classes.

Can Food Drive
OLQP students will once again have a contest to collect the most items for our Food Pantry. The

contest will begin on Thursday, 1/19 and end on Friday, 1/27. More details coming soon.

Servers
The February/March sign ups for Mass Servers has been posted on the school website and is

attached below. We are still needing servers for this Saturday and Sunday..

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a4daaa822a7fa7-february#/

2nd Quarter Honor Roll
Congratulations to all of those students who made the honor roll for the second quarter.

Principal’s List
Kinsey Mitchell
Jemma Dorsey
Josie Hagaman
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Patrick Wiegand
Paige Winship
Sara Aiello
Josie Cain
Noah Crump
Emma Toner

High Honor Roll
Lucy Barnard
Ella Cherry
Aubrey Herbstret
McKenna Wagner
Helaina Dobelman
Elsie Lively
Colin Maher
Kynlee Woodiel
Ella Toner
Josephine Werts
Mary Wiegand

Basketball Uniforms
We are still missing some basketball uniforms that need to be turned in still from the basketball

season. Please send them back to the school office with your student washed.

St. Francis of Assisi
“Do all you can to preach the gospel and if necessary use words.”


